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We have had some great attendance scores over the 
past two weeks.  

Well done to everyone!   

Please ensure that children are arriving punctually each 
day. School doors open at 8.35am and close at 8.45am.  

  Highest attendance:  
 

 
WELL DONE!! 

 

 

Click here to view our lunchtime  

information and menus 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Well done everyone! 

Week beginning  26 June 2023 

CLASS WORDS READ 

5AC 7 003 731 

4LW 5 668 108 

4CS 5 194 993 

5LS 4 693 156 

4GB 4 085 066 

We have been in contact with a local 
charity 'Kids Clothes Project' who 
can provide clothing for any families 
in need for children aged 2-12. If 
you feel you could benefit from this, 
please contact the School Office 
for more information.  

PRE-LOVED UNIFORM 

If you need any items of uniform and would like 

to see if we have anything you require in our 

stock of pre-loved uniform, please let us know.  

All items are washed and free of charge. This is a 

very eco friendly way of extending the life of your 

child’s uniform.  If you have any items you would 

like to donate, these can be dropped off at the 

School Office. Thank you for your support.  

http://petershillprimary.org/Parents-1/Lunchtime-Menu


ONLINE SAFETY  

Staying safe online is extremely important for  
children.  There is lots of information available for 
parents on our website which will be continually 
updated. 
 
The following link will take you to our e-safety 
page: 
http://petershillprimary.org/Community/E-Safety 
 

 

TERM DATES 
Please click here to view  the 
term dates for this academic 
year.  These can also be found 
on our website under the 
‘Useful Info’ Tab. 

 

YEAR 1 VISIT TO SALTWELLS NATURE RESERVE 

Year 1 had a fantastic time on their trip to Saltwells Nature Reserve.  The  
children hunted for minibeasts and applied their understanding to describe and 

talk about them with the wardens. They also followed the trails within the  
reserve and took part in a lovely sensory walk.  It was a really exciting day! 

 
 
 

A Royal Treat! 

Pupils in Reception were treated to some very special visitors - real live knights and princesses! Recep-

tion are learning all about castles, Kings, Queens and knights.  Our Year 6 Historians dressed up as 

Princess Pearl, Sir Gadabout, Richard the Lionheart and William Wallace. The children had the chance 

to ask questions to find out what life is like for a real-life knight and princess. 

http://petershillprimary.org/Community/E-Safety
http://petershillprimary.org/Community/Term-Dates-2


 

 

As part of our charity day, Reception were delighted to welcome 
Jess, Kallum and Ash from West Midlands Ambulance service.  
The team explained how they transport people to hospital and 
showed us the equipment that they use.  There was even time to 
get into the driving seat, see the blue lights and try out the sirens.  
The children all brought a bear or soft toy to school and worked 
out how to put on bandages and dressings.  We even made sure 
we sent out bump notes to explain the treatment that the toys had 
received. 

We would like to say thank you for all the support as we raised 
over £100 to send to Birmingham’s Children’s Hospital Charity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Ethan who baked some 
lovely scones and also this amazing  
gingerbread house that he’s been 
practising for  

Halloween! 

 

Well done Ella, your banana 
bread with salted caramel  
chocolate looks delicious! 



 

 

SUMMER TERM 2023 
 
3 July    New Nursery Parents  Meeting 
6 July    Reports going home to parents 
11 July    Year 6 Performance 
12 July    Open Evening 
13 July    Year 6 Performance 
14 July    KS2 Bastille Day 
19 July    Year 6 Activity Evening 
21 July    Last day of term 
 
 

COOKING BLOG 

Please take a look at our cooking blog 

which is available to view on  our  

website. 

We would like children to use the  

recipes they have practised in school, at home, and 

then send us a photograph of the finished dish to  

cooking@petershillprimary.org  

These will then be published and shared on our blog to 

celebrate their success. 

Children should only use recipes they have made in 

school but may tweak them slightly (e.g. different  

flavourings) if they prefer. 

BOOK OF FAVOURITE  

RECIPES 

Does your child or family have: 

• A favourite family recipe. 

• A recipe that has been passed 

down from generation to  

generation that you still love to 

cook. 

• A recipe of your own that you 

have created that is unique to 

you. 

If so and you are willing to share it 

with the school community, please 

email the following details to: 

cooking@petershillprimary.org 

• Your name  
• Your child’s name and class  

• The title of the recipe  
• A list of ingredients  
• The method used to produce the  
finished recipe 

• Feel free to include a photograph 
of the finished recipe 
 
A selection of recipes will then be 

collated and made into a book  which 

will be available to order for a  

donation to school fund.  Any money 

raised will be used to purchase  

additional resources for school.  So 

far we have only received 7 recipes 

and would lots more! 

 SPORTS DAYS—All sports days start at 9.00am
  
4 July 2023       Year 4   
5 July 2023       Year 3 
6 July 2023 Year 5   
11 July 2023      Year 2 
12 July  2023    Year 1  
13 July 2023     Reception 
18 July 2023     Year 6 
19 July 2023     Nursery 
 
Further details have been emailed to parents. 
    


